
 

 
 

Waste Core Strategy Development Plan Document  

Adoption Statement: 9th July 2013  

Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 

The Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 

Notice is given in accordance with the above Regulations that the Warwickshire Waste Core 

Strategy was adopted on 9
th
 July 2013. The Waste Core Strategy will guide the future 

strategy and development of all new waste facilities in the County for the period up to 2028. It 

forms part of the statutory development plan for Warwickshire and replaces the saved policies 

of the Warwickshire Waste Local Plan (adopted August 1999).  

The Waste Core Strategy was considered by an independent Planning Inspector appointed 

by the Secretary of State following the Submission of the Plan in October 2012. The 

Inspector’s report was published on 12
th
 June 2013 and can be viewed at the locations below, 

and at www.warwickshire.gov.uk/wastecorestrategy. The adopted Waste Core Strategy 

incorporates the changes recommended by the Inspector. 

Any person aggrieved by the adopted Waste Core Strategy can make an application to the 

High Court under Section 113 of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 on the 

grounds that: 

(a) the document is not within the appropriate power 

(b) a procedural requirement has not been complied with  

An application must be made promptly, and in any event, no later than the end of the period 

of six weeks starting with the date of the adoption. Applications must therefore be made by 

20
th
 August 2013. 

Copies of the Adoption Statement, the Core Strategy, the Sustainability Appraisal and the 

Inspector’s report are available for inspection during normal opening hours at the 

Warwickshire County Council offices, Planning and Development Group, Shire Hall, Warwick 

CV34 4SA. Copies are also available for inspection at the District and Borough Council 

planning receptions. All of the documentation relating to the Examination, including all 

submission materials, is available at www.warwickshire.gov.uk/wastecorestrategy. Internet 

access is available at all Warwickshire County Council managed libraries.   

For any other queries relating to the Waste Core Strategy, please contact the Planning Policy 

team on 01926 41 2391 or via email at planningstrategy@warwickshire.gov.uk. 

 

Monica Fogarty 
Strategic Director for Communities  


